
Anti-bullying Week 2021 

This year Anti-bullying week is to be recognised week commencing 15th November 2021. 

Across PACE we believe it is very important for children to be given the opportunity to 

talk about bullying and what we can do to prevent it. We have taken part in a variety of 

activities and discussions around the school. These have related to what bullying is, 

what it means to be friendly and how one kind word can help someone feel better. 

As a school we have created a display showing what lovely work the children have 

completed.  

 


